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Congratulations to the Kathleen Morgan, Associate
Director for Faculty Personnel Services in Arts and
Sciences, for being the 2020 recipient of the Duke
Award!  Kathleen was recognized and presented this
award during the 2020 W&M Commencement ceremony
held on May 16th.  

CONGRATS, 2020 DUKE AWARD WINNER
KATHLEEN MORGAN!

JOIN US FOR OUR VIRTUAL WATER COOLER SESSIONS
Join the Staff Assembly to discuss and process
current pressing issues. Use this safe space as
your opportunity to connect with your colleagues,
share out, listen and ask questions. We are here
to help and support you.  Please register for a
session(s) here (max capacity = 300): 
https://tinyurl.com/yaxpgvgu

KUDOS BOARD

Do you have an employee that you want to
recognize for a job well done?  Do you want
to say thank you to someone for all of their
hard work? Recognize your colleagues on
the William & Mary Kudos Board!
 
Notes can be casual, fun and full of W&M
pride. Your note should thank or recognize
someone for a specific action that might have
moved the university forward, taught a team a
lesson or did something that helped to ease
your day.
 
https://www.kudoboard.com/
boards/F9kUBuYC.

The Duke Award is an
endowment from Charles
and Ann Duke which
supports an annual award
to an outstanding staff
member in memory of Mr.
Duke’s parents, Charles
and Virginia Duke.

ARE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE?

Access your Virginia voter record to update
your registration, apply to vote absentee, and
view your polling place, election district,
absentee ballot status, and voting history.
 
Log on here: 
www.elections.virginia.gov/citizen-portal/
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QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, OR CONCERNS? GET IN TOUCH!

@WMStaffAssembly
FIND US ON FACEBOOK

staffassembly@wm.edu
SEND US AN EMAILCOME TO A MEETING

www.wm.edu/sites/staffassembly
FIND US ONLINE

THANK YOU, ESSENTIAL EMPLOYEES!

PLEASE HELP WELCOME OUR NEW SENATORS FOR THE 2020-2021 TERM YEAR:
Erin Battle:  Interim Associate Director - Washington Center
Jeremy Condron (newly elected Officer - Social Media Coordinator): Lead Building Automation System
Specialist - Facilities Management
Nina Earl:  Fixed Asset Technician - Financial Reporting
Bonnie Mahar:  Parking Operations Coordinator - Parking & Transportation
Kelly Sataraka:  Assistant to the Director & Office Manager of OI Publications - Omohundro Institute
Lynn Smith: Office Manager - Counseling Center
Sarah Thomas:  Program Manager - The Lemon Project
Stacee Webster:  Human Resources Coordinator - Human Resources
Sonya Worden (newly elected Officer - Secretary):  Senior Advancement Coordinator, Regional &
International Advancement - University Advancement

IN ADDITION TO OUR NEWLY ELECTED SENATORS...
The Staff Assembly President will serve as the Staff Liaison to the Board of Visitors for the
2020-21 academic year. This position rotates yearly between the presidents of the Staff
Assembly and Professional/Professional Faculty Assembly.

In recognition of their hard work to keep our
campus operating safely & smoothly, Staff
Assembly partnered with the PPFA to distribute
snack bags to essential employees in Facilities
Management, the Post Office, and WMPD.


